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On Saturday June 21 The Phoenix Dream Center hosted an extremely successful grand debut
of their brand new six Dream Rooms. The Rescue Project, the flagship program of the Phoenix
Dream Center, is a national leader in the rescue, recovery and advocacy of human trafficking
survivors.

Last fall, six Dream Teams, made up of some of the Valley's top builders, architects and interior
designers committed their time and services to help human trafficking survivors in crisis
pregnancy situations.   

The Dream Center is proud to announce that today the City of Phoenix issued the certificate of
occupancy so that the very special ladies in the program can move into their newly completed
Dream Rooms.

For more information on The Phoenix Dream Center and The Rescue Project visit 
http://www.phxdreamcenter.org/. 
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